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Petaluma, California 94952
Dear Mr. oo

According to the information which you supplied regzrding your vintage Chrysler
automobile, the vehicle is a 1938 Chrysler New York Special Model C-19%,

I am sending you the enclosed information which Chrysler Corporation distributed
to their dealers in late 1937 and early 1938 concerning the New York Special. As
you can see, the letters cated December 27, 1937 and February 24, 1938 both refer
to a New York Special Coupe. This model appears to have had am extremely limited
production as we have no further reference to it anywhere in the Histroical
Collection. It seems that you have a very rare and special car.

I1f you desire more information on the 1938 New York Special, you may wish to contact
the following source:

W. P, C. Club, Inc,
P.0. Box 4705
North Hollywood, California 91607
Thank you for your interest in Chrysler Corporation and its products,
Sincerely,
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Karla Rosenbusch
CHRYSLER HISTORICAL COLLECTION

. CIMS 416-02-46 P.0. Box 1919 Detrolt, Michigan 48288



